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Wrens class 

 

 

 

 

Doves class 

Doves have started writing their own story based on the book The Sand Horse. This is a story set in St. Ives and 
an artist makes a sand horse on the beach after being inspired by the white horses of the waves. We have 
swapped the beach setting and are writing our stories using a moorland setting. Here are some of our stories so 
far: 

 

 

 

Puffins class  

We have really enjoyed making our Christmas calendars in the style of Andy Warhol and we have 
each created our own decoration out of clay to put on our Christmas tree. We will be selling our   
creations during the Christmas fair and the money we raise will go towards an educational visit for 
Puffin Class. The children are really proud of what they have created and I’m sure you will be too!   
 
 
 
 

Buzzards class 

Buzzards have continued to practise for their singing celebration,  

they have also used their craft skills to create some splendidly stunning snowmen  

  to sell at the Christmas fair. They are superb! 

 

This week Wrens have been getting crafty! We carefully used the glue gun to make our Christmas trees. These 
were then decorated to make them beautiful.  We have also been making Christmas cards using our cutting 
and sticking skills. 

Staff Changes at Pensilva Primary School 
 

 
At the end of term, along with Mrs Clinick, Mrs Davies, Miss Nelson and Mrs Nightingale will be leaving the school. We thank 
them all for their hard work and dedication and wish them luck for their futures. 
 
Our new head teacher, Mr Davies, will be teaching in Doves class on Fridays when he joins us in the new term. 
 
Our new SENDCO from January will be Miss King. To enable this, Miss Thomas will be teaching in Wrens class on a     
Wednesday. 



 
 
 

 
 
14th December — Christmas lunch 
14th December — KS1 Christmas Production at 2pm and 5.30pm 
15th December — Choir singing for the Memory Café 
16th December — Non-school uniform £1 voluntary donation for the PSA 
16th December — Last day of term 
19th December — 2nd January—Christmas holiday 
3rd January  — Children return to school 
 

PSA news and updates 
 
Friday 16th December  - Non-school uniform. £1 
voluntary donation.  
 
Saturday 31st December — New Years Eve   
Disco at Millennium House (see separate flyer). 
 

KS2 Carol Performance 
 
Well done to the children in KS2 for their Carol 
Performance at Millennium House. They all did 
so well at remembering all the words to the 
songs and reciting the poem and prayer. 
 
Thank you to all parents and carers for being 
such a great support. It was lovely to see so 
many of you. 
 
We all feel a little more festive now! 
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 Christmas Jumper Day 
 
Thank you for supporting Christmas Jumper 
Day. The children looked fantastic in all of 
their Christmas wear.  
 
£67.50 has been raised for Save the Children. 
 
Thank you again for your support! 
 

Thank you to Pensilva Stores 
 

 
Many thanks to our local Pensilva Stores for their 
ongoing support to our school, including another 

wonderful Christmas tree.  
 
 
 


